

Saturday, July 30, 2016

Business Development

On Thursday morning we celebrated the ribbon cutting for the newly remodeled Hilton Garden Inn at 4090 Belt Line Road with our partners and friends with the Metrocrest Chamber of Commerce including Chamber president Erin Carney and manager of programs Ryan Abrey. Council colleagues Ivan Hughes, Bruce Arfsten and Al Angell joined me in welcoming a very large crowd to the well done event showing off the hospitality of the outstanding staff and newly remodeled hotel.

Numerous area developers and financial folks were on hand for the event showing their enthusiastic support and recognition for the Hilton Garden Inn and Adam Suleman from Equinox Hospitality.

The recent renovation and upgrade of the property involved an over \$2.3 million dollar investment with an expansion of food service and beverage programs for their guests. Adam and his local team stay very engaged in our community and they have built a very strong leadership team with "home grown" talent. The renovations, strong leadership team and family business culture are all reflected in the recent recognition by TripAdvisor that the Hilton Garden Inn is the #1 rated hotel in all of Addison!

